

Ankara: 02.10.2020 Sayı: 09 / 5401

**Dimitris Xynomilakis** President of the Association of Greek Architects (SADAS-PEA)

Prof. Fani Vavili - Tsinika **President of UIA Greek Section** 

sadas-pea@tee.gr info@sadas-pea.gr greok@central.tee.gr faniva@arch.auth.gr

## Dear Presidents,

On behalf of CAT Executive Board, I would like to thank you and extend our gratitude for the support and solidarity of architectural community, Association of Greek Architects (SADAS-PEA) and UIA Greek Section.

We would like to emphasize our intentions to maintain, ameliorate and strengthen collaboration and communication, and declare our commitment to bequeath well structured professional and cultural ties with regional and international organizations to future colleagues and members.

Yours faithfully,

Deniz İNCEDAYI

Jums

President

Chamber of Architects of Turkey (CAT)